
SURFLEET PRIMARY SCHOOL  

NEWSLETTER 

Week Ending — 12th March 2021  

 

STARS OF THE WEEK 
 

 

 

WILLOW CLASS - Leon- For blending and segmenting using his phonics skills and applying these phonetic 

skills into his writing.  

 

MAPLE CLASS - Taylor for Star and Freya for reader. 

 

OAK CLASS - Reader of the week: Summer - excellent comprehension skills. Good work with   vipers this 

week 

Star of the week: Annamae – great contribution to our geography –rainforest work this week. 

 

HEAD OF SCHOOL STARS 

Lily  – Excellent attitude during the first week back and wonderful presentation. 

Eli – Great to see him back at school with a smile and aiming high in his learning. 

Olivia  – Aiming high with her attitude and behaviour around school. She is always polite and  smiling, bringing 
happiness to all. 

 



 

 

 

 

 
PE 

As stated in the “Return to School” letter sent today.  PE for each class is as follows:- 

Oak Class – Wednesday  

Maple Class – Thursday  

Willow Class – Friday  

RED NOSE DAY! 

FRIDAY 19TH MARCH 

We are celebrating Red Nose Day next week.  Our lessons will be linked to the 

Charity on this day. 

Your child can wear something red and bring in a £1 which will go to the charity, 

otherwise still wear the school uniform. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

REGULAR REMINDERS 

Reading books and Journals need be in your child’s school bag everyday. 

We encourage healthy eating and lifestyles, so please support us by providing children with non-fizzy drinks and an ap-
propriate break time snack.   

Playground Supervision 

We are all working so hard in school to keep the children and staff safe, which means that we are  helping to 

keep your families safe too.  Please support us with this by ensuring that all children are supervised appro-

priately whilst in your care on the school site.  Children should stand with the adult  collecting them at all 

times and should only enter or leave the school building when instructed to by a member of staff.  Thanks 

for your help with this. 

 

 

 

 

Online Awareness 

It is really important that we are all aware of what our children are doing whilst online and who they are 

interacting with.  The digital age is definitely upon us and as time passes, more and more is being done 

online. This means we all need to think about the positives and negatives that this can bring.  In school we 

have a clear curriculum in place to educate the children in safe procedures online and how best to protect 

themselves from possible dangers.  Whilst this will have a positive impact on them and help them make the 

right choices, parents have an important role to play in monitoring children’s online use also.  Please read 

the attached document that will give you some advice and tips to know how to best support your whole 

family. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Safeguarding Concerns 

If you have any safeguarding concerns or you need any support, you can contact any of the following peo-

ple/helplines: 

Mr Chipperfield – school Designated Safeguarding Lead (DSL) 

Mrs Baxter – school Deputy DSL 

Lincolnshire Children’s Services – 01522 782111 

Childline – 0800 1111 




